
Cataloging	Workgroup	Meeting	

December	11,	2019	

Meeting	recording:	
Meeting	start:		3:01	p.m.	
Attendees:		Monica	Doman,	Melissa	Taylor,	Michael	Habata,	Cheryl	Cruse,	Jessica	Hartwigsen,	
Glorian	Sipman,	Joel	Webb,	Mary	Wahl,	Amy	Carbonaro,		

	

Welcome	Jessica	Hartwigsen!!	

Welcome	to	Jessica	Hartwigsen	our	new	Network	Zone	manager!		Jennifer	comes	to	us	from	
the	CSU	system	and	she	has	extensive	experience	working	with	Alma,	cataloging,	and	electronic	
resources.		We’re	happy	to	have	her	join	the	CCCL.	

	

Updates	from	the	LSP	Governance	Committee:	

The	cataloging	workgroup’s	two	most	recent	policies,	Bibliographic	Records	in	the	NZ	and	
Cataloging	at	the	Worldcat	Level,	were	approved	and	have	been	placed	on	the	cataloging	wiki.	

Ex	Libris	will	have	consulting	sessions	to	be	held	in	January	and	February	for	libraries	needing	
assistance.	

Ex	Libris	has	acquired	Innovative	Interfaces.	

ELUNA	will	be	held	May	5	–	8.		Knowledge	Days	are	held	the	day	before	the	conference.	

	

Updates	to	Cataloging	Page:	

Monica	has	updated	the	cataloging	page	on	the	wiki.	Many	resources	have	been	added.	Let	
Monica	know	if	there	are	other	items	that	need	to	be	added	to	the	page.		

	

Cataloging	Webinar:	

The	recording	of	the	cataloging	webinar	has	been	added	as	well.	

She	posted	the	questions	and	answers	that	were	asked	in	Basecamp	prior	to	the	webinar.	

There	was	a	question	from	Dorothy	Fuhrmann	about	records	in	the	NZ	without	OCLC	numbers.	
There	should	not	be	any	records	in	NZ	without	OCLC	#s	but	Dorothy	found	some.		
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If	the	Cataloging	Workgroup	approves,	the	chat	transcript	and	answers	from	the	webinar	can	
be	posted	to	the	wiki	page.	Please	let	Monica	know	by	Friday	if	we	have	any	answers	to	be	
added	to	the	chat	transcript	before	she	posts	it	to	the	wiki.	

	

Next	Meeting:	

January	22	at	3:00	p.m.	

	

Meeting	adjourned:	3:17	pm	

	

	

	

 


